From: "Angela.Dixon@eastriding.gov.uk" < Angela.Dixon@eastriding.gov.uk >

To: Idris Francis <idrisfrancis@fightbackwithfacts.com>

Date: Tue, 8 May 2012 11:58:08 -0400

Subject: Re: Compaint 50441 - Safer Road Humber This nonsense has to stop

- NOW! Update

## Dear Mr Francis

Following receipt of your email below and your further email dated 3 May 2012, I have consulted with colleagues at Safer Roads Humber. The response is that the Safer Roads Humber partnership will continue to publish its annual report following the nationally accepted methodology provided by the DfT which is used by a wide range of road safety professionals. In response to your request to withdraw information provided in its Annual Report there are no plans to do this.

Safer Roads Humber have stated to me that they have on many occasions tried to answer your comments and have nothing further to add.

Thank you

Angela Dixon
Principal marketing officer (corporate)
Communications

Tel: 01482 391447 Fax: 01482 391407